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2024 ICAS COMPETITIONS - WRITING AND MATHEMATICS 

Dear Families, 

Charles Campbell College is very excited to provide the opportunity for our students to 

participate in the following International Competitions and Assessments for Schools (ICAS) 

competitions: 

 

 2024 ICAS Writing Competition: Years 3-6 
o Registrations and payments close: Term 3, Week 2 - Monday 29 July 
o Competition held: Term 3, Week 3 - Thursday 8 August 

 2024 ICAS Mathematics Competition: Years 2-6 
o Registrations and payments close: Term 3, Week 2 - Monday 29 July 
o Competition held: Term 3, Week 5 - Thursday 29 August 

 

All registrations are handled directly by ICAS using the Parent Portal below and once the 

registrations close, we are unable to add additional students. Please note that there is 

one payment closing date for both competitions. 

To participate in the ICAS competitions: 

1. Access the Parent Portal to sign up to chosen subject areas using the following 
QR code or URL: 

 

 

 

 

                                                        (https://shop.icasassessments.com/pages/pps) 

2. Enter our school’s access code – OOI685  
3. Enter your child’s details, select the subject area/s your child would like them to participate 

in and then proceed to payment. 
 

Certificates will be presented in term 4 when they are received from ICAS, with the 

certificates and awards of students receiving a credit or above being presented at our 

Achievement Assembly in Term 4. 

 
If you have any questions or queries regarding the competitions, please email Micah Prior at: 

micah.prior128@schools.sa.edu.au 

Kind regards, 
 

Micah Prior Kevin O’Neil 

R-6 NUMERACY LEADER PRINCIPAL 
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